
SHUN LEE CATHOLIC SECONDARY SCHOOL (2018-2019)

5th December 2018

Dear Parents,
Circular No.24

Christmas Celebration

Merry Christmas!  To celebrate this festive season, our school’s Christmas Celebration is to be held on
21 December 2018 (Friday).

On that day, students should return to school before 7:55am and they will be dismissed at 12:15pm.
Casual attire is allowed and students should be neatly and properly dressed.

The school will not be open for student activities (except study room) that afternoon.

Christmas and New Year holidays will start from 24 December 2018 (Friday) to 2 January 2019
(Wednesday).  All classes will resume on 3 January 2019 (Thursday).

Please sign the reply slip below and remind your child to return it to class teachers.

Yours faithfully,

Chim Yin Chu
Principal

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Reply Slip

Circular No.24 (2018 – 2019)
Christmas Celebration

Name:________________________________ Date: ______________________________

Class: ________________________________(        )

Dear Ms Chim,

I understand the content of circular No.24.

Yours sincerely,

Signature of Parent


